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From: Tony Johansing SWRCB Clerk
To: commentletters

Cc: Tony Johansing

Subject: Comment Letter — 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & SED

Date: Tuesday, March 14, 2017 5:07:11 PM

Dear California State Water Board,

I am a fly fisherman and an avid supporter of any measures that maintain and or improve
stewardship of our unique and precious natural resources. Phase 1 of the Bay-Delta Plan provides
such an opportunity by balancing resources between commercial and recreational fisheries.

| support maintaining sufficient flow on the lower San Joaquin River and tributaries to provide
enough water to satisfy the needs of salmon and steelhead. According to the most reliable studies,
new flow standards should be even higher than proposed in order to accomplish a livable habitat for
the fish.

Again please do whatever is within your authority and power to improve our state's magnificent
natural resource. We are facing a huge risk of losing this gift forever.

Sincerley,

John Johansing
tonyjohansing@gmail.com
Altadena, CA 91001
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